

SECOND COMMUNIQUE FROM THE INDEPENDENT ASSESSOR, PROFESSOR MOSIA TO THE UNISA COMMUNITY

11 October 2022

Dear Colleagues and Students

Attached herein is the second communiqué from the Independent Assessor for the attention of all Unisa staff members and students.

The Independent Assessor requests, once again, that you make your submissions to the following dedicated email address: unisa.lA@dhet.gov.za; and that **no university official must be copied or forwarded correspondences to the Independent Assessor** as this will compromise the integrity of the investigation.

Kindly see the attached letter from an independent assessor.

Best Regards

Prof Puleng LenkaBula

Principal and Vice-Chancellor